

BFHD INFO Bulletin

Benton-Franklin Health District

Primary Contact

First Person Name, Position Contact:

Phone: 123-456-7890

E-mail: email@bfhd.wa.gov Date: Month DD, YYYY

Secondary Contact

Second Name, Position

222-123-4567

secondemail@bfhd.wa.gov

WEBINAR INVITE - MONDAY 1/27/20 at 2pm Novel Coronavirus 2019 Washington State for healthcare facilities

You are invited to a webinar on Monday, Jan 27, 2020 2:00 PM - 3:30 PM PST provided by the Washington State Department of Health.

At this webinar we will provide updates to healthcare facilities about the Novel Coronavirus (2019 N-CoV) outbreak in Wuhan China and the Public Health Response in Washington State. We will provide resources and experts will be on the line to answer your questions.

Please feel free to forward on to your IP colleagues or other colleagues as necessary.

Registration for Novel Coronavirus 2019 Washington State on Jan 27, 2020 2:00 PM PST at:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2633266981305652237

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.